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11th May 2017 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 4 Ancient Egyptian Experience Day – Tuesday 13th June 2017 
 
Year 4 will be taking part in an ancient Egyptian experience day as part of our topic work 
this term. The day will include a fascinating session, delivered by experienced staff from St 
Albans Museum, where children will investigate a variety of real and replica artefacts 
which will enable them to explore key aspects of the ancient Egyptians’ way of life. This 
will include how they wrote, what the children played and how they treated the bodies of 
those that had died. 
 
To add to the enjoyment of the day, we would also like the children to come to school 
dressed as an Egyptian. Examples of this could be: a white t-shirt and white shorts, a 
white tunic with a rope belt, or white dress. 
 
The day will be taking place in school so children will order their school dinner or bring a 
packed lunch as normal and the day will end at the normal time of 3.30pm. There is a 
charge to cover the cost of the Museum Service visit so we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £3.00 per child.  
 
As we are remaining in school we do not need a signed permission slip, therefore all 
money sent into school will need to be in an envelope with your child’s name and class 
clearly marked on the envelope, loose money should not be handed to classroom staff as 
it cannot be accounted for. Please send your payment to school by Friday 26th May. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Woodcock   Mrs Jennings 

Gold Class    Saffron Class 
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